## **Shovlain Strong Memorial Scholarship**

This scholarship will be awarded to a graduating senior athlete from North High School who intends to go on to college or a trade school. The North High School Athletic Boosters seek to reward a student who is a positive spirit and influence, much like the beloved Braddock Shovlain, who died in an accident at the young age of 3. Braddock was so full of life and affected so many communities, families, schools, and athletic teams throughout the Quad Cities. He had a contagious belly laugh and could put a smile on anyone's face in the room, his spirit lives on our Community. He is dearly missed by the Wildcat Community and the Athletic Booster Club wishes to memorialize him with this scholarship.

Who is eligible to apply?

- North High School Senior Athlete for the 2017 2018 year
- Must have a minimum cumulative high school GPA of 2.50 or higher
- Must be planning to attend college or a trade school and be able to provide proof of enrollment and payment in the fall 2018 semester.

Scholarship Amount: \$500

Number of Recipients: 1

To apply, turn in the following to the North High School Activity Office in c/o Athletic Boosters by the deadline of April 25, 2018:

- Application page with nominating coach's signature
- One page, not more than 2,000 words, typed essay covering all of the following questions without making any references as to your identity
  - 1. Why is having school spirit important?
  - 2. What did you do during your high school career to promote school spirit? (give specific examples and details)
  - 3. What do you think can be done in your community to promote school spirit?

Athlete's Full Name:	
Cumulative	
GPA:	
Where you will be attending college or trade school in the fall:	

Sport Participated In:	Year(s)
Sport Participated In:	Year(s)
Sport Participated In:	Year(s)
Nominating Coach's Signature:	
Nominating Coach's comments on what the at	thlete does to show school or team spirit:

All decisions of the Athletic Booster Board are final. All information is confidential and remains the property of the NHS Athletic Booster Club.

Questions can be directed to Shelly Ortega, President cell: 563-343-0134